
Upcoming Events 
 

Zox 

As a special treat our three year old classes will enjoy a visit from the 

fun and (environmentally) friendly “Zox of the Forest!” on Thursday, 

February 12th.This interactive musical experience will be a great way for 

the children to celebrate their love for music and movement, the 

environment and each other.  

 

Check out his website for more information and testimonials. 

 

www.zoxoftheforest.com 

 

 

 

 

 

Cinemazoo 

Creepy crawly oh my golly! Our animal friends at Cinemazoo will visit our 

classroom on Thursday, March 26th. Our three year olds will enjoy 

learning about the care of creatures (some bigger some smaller). Please 

note that the children are not permitted to handle any of the animals, 

however may be extended the opportunity to pet a furry friend or two.  

 

If you would like to visit Cinemazoo or book them for a home party, see 

the website below. 

 

www.cinemazoo.com 

 


